
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Friends of Alverstoke 
 
This year, Friends of Alverstoke have worked hard to put on a number of events to 
raise extra funds for the school and provide some fun activities for both children and 
families following a few years where Covid stopped many of these events. 
 
This year their activities have included: 
 
The Welcome BBQ 
Spooky Trail for Halloween 
Christmas film night for children 
Christmas Fayre 
Mother’s Day sale 
Easter film night for children 
Father’s day sale 
Cake sales 
Ice lolly sales 
Summer Fayre 
 
This year the monies raised have gone towards iPads, classroom toys, playground 
games and equipment, a leavers party for Year 2 and more. School budgets are 
extremely tight and these extra items make a big difference for the children. 
 
I would like to say a big thank you to all those parents who have helped with these 
events, especially our Year 2 parents whose children will be leaving this year. A 
HUGE thank you to Emily Gibbs who has been with the FoA for many years and has 
been proactive in getting these activities organised so well. 
 
Next year, Friends of Alverstoke will be chaired by Olga Winkle who is already 
looking into fundraising ideas. She would love to get more people onto the 
committee or volunteer some time to help out. Please look out next year for ways in 
which you can get involved in the FoA and help to continue its success. 
 
Many thanks. 
Kind regards 
 
Steph Greenwood 
 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


